
MARY BERGERON 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
4535 - 8 Avenue         
(780)723-5300

Visit our website @ 
mbelementary.gypsd.ca

Follow us on Facebook 
@marybergeronschool

Remembrance Day 
Assembly 9:30am

Hot Lunch 
Subway

Fundraiser Paper 
Orders Due Hot Lunch - Chicken 

Nuggets & Veggies Fall Break No School

Fundraiser Online 
Orders Due

School Spirit Day  
Space Day

Kindergarten Teddy 
Bear Picnic 11am

Henry Vision 
9:50am - KL

Henry Vision 
10:35am - KR

Public Library 
1J 12:45pm

School Council 
Meeting 7pm

Life is better at Mary Bergeron Elementary School!

No School



Fall Break
The school will be closed 
November 7th-11th for 
Fall Break. Enjoy the 
break with your family. 
School resumes 
November 12th.  

Remembrance Day
Our Remembrance Day 
Ceremony will be held on 
Wednesday, November 
6th, at 9:30 a.m. Poppies 
are available in the office 
with a small donation.

     Lost and Found
Each month, our LOST and 
FOUND is overflowing with 
items. Please make sure to  
label all of your child’s items. All 
items that are NOT labeled will 
be donated at the end of each 
month.
    

Inform the Office
Any messages regarding changes to buses, early 
pick-up or appointments need to be communicated 
directly to the office. Our teachers are very busy 
throughout the day and sometimes do not have the 
opportunity to check their messages before the end of 
the day. 

Purdy’s Chocolate 
Fundraiser

Purdy’s Chocolate paper orders 
are due back at the school on 
Monday, November 4th. Online 
orders close Wednesday, 
November 13th. Delivery is 
expected first week of December! 
Thank you for your support. The 
money raised will help enrich 
student learning at MBE! 

School Spirit Day
Students and staff are encouraged to 
show their school spirit by dressing up for 
the monthly school spirit day. This month, 
the theme is ‘Space Day’. We hope to 
see some ‘Out of this World’ ideas on 
Thursday, November 28th.

Kinette Christmas 
Hampers

MBE will be collecting 
non-perishable food items and 
new unwrapped toys for the 
annual Kinette Christmas 
Hamper Project. Please send 
donations to the school before 
Wednesday, December 11th. 
Thank you for your support and 
kindness!


